January 8, 1976

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: -

This ts to verify that Mr. and Mrs. Perry H. Young, Jr..of
Box 130 RD #2, Pine Bush, New York, have been active members
of our Church and Diocese and have supported and contributed
to our many programs.

Their casudd contributions to the Diocese in 1974, we can
say, have been in the excess of $75.00.

Very truly yours,

Stephen Kambourian
Executive Director



